
 
From the desk of: 

Mrs. Dobrev 

Grade Eight June Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

It’s hard to believe that the school year is almost over, and what a year it 

has been! Grade 8 adjusted quickly to “SFA” time after their exciting and 

informative trip to Washington, D.C. and to use a colloquialism: “Hit the 

pavement running” right into final classes, the Mary Mass, Retreat, and 

Graduation Week activities.  
 

Baccalaureate/Class Night Dinner is Wednesday, 6/7/17 at 6:00P.M.  

in the church hall. Graduation is Thursday, 6/8/17. Liturgy is 5:00 P.M; 

graduates are to be in the church hall with their caps and gowns at 4:15 

P.M.  

 

As this is the last newsletter, I would like to thank each of you for all your 

support throughout the school year but especially for sharing with me your 

most prized possessions 17 unique and very entertaining students that are 

my Class of 2017. 
 

 
                            


